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Chapter Supports Trout in the Classroom

In December 2010, the Basil W.
Woods, Jr. Chapter donated a chiller,
aquarium, and other items needed for
a Trout in the Classroom program to
Concord High School in memory of
Lenita Bofinger. This equipment will
be used in biology classes taught by
her daughter, Lise Bofinger. Dan
Stickney, Bill Hall, George Embley,
and Paul Doscher presented the
equipment to Lise.

The Chapter’s dedication of this Trout
in the Classroom donation to Lenita
Bofinger - honors both her and her
husband Paul Bofinger's long appre-
ciation and support of conservation.
Lenita was a talented artist whose
works often depicted beautiful lakes,
ponds and streams. Lenita died in a
tragic accident in September 2010
while on a trip to one of the Bofinger’s
favorite remote fishing destinations in
Newfoundland. Paul Bofinger was the
President/Forester of the Society for
the Protection of New Hampshire For-
ests, is a long-time member of the

Basil Woods Jr. Chapter and the winner
of the Silver Trout award.

Trout in the Classroom (TIC) is a
nationwide program whereby school
children are given the opportunity to
raise trout from eggs to fry and to
release them into local streams. As a
result, they become better connected to
their local environment, learn about
watershed health and water quality,
and gain an appreciation for the impor-
tance of maintaining native fish popula-
tions - both for ecological and recrea-
tional reasons. In New Hampshire, TIC |
programs are supported by NH Fish & |
Game, the NH Trout Unlimited State
Council and local Trout Unlimited chap-
ters. The Basil W. Woods dJr. chapter
has supported Trout in the Classroom
programs both financially and with
volunteers for many years.

The most expensive piece of equipment
required for Trout in the Classroom is
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Chapter members Dan Stickney, Bill Hall, George Embley, and Paul Doscher present the Basil
Woodes, Jr. Chapter donated Trout in the Classroom chiller to biology teacher Lise Bofinger at
Concord High School in the honor of Lenita Bofinger.







